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We, D-Link Corporation_declare that as part of the DFS functionality in'the WLAN driver, software is
implemented to react to radar detection messages and move to @ new channel. The control of this
“functionality is not accessible to anyone under any conditions. Furthermore, The firmware only can be
modified by using a special tool (console cable) which will not be released and won't supply any console
pin with the finish product.

FCC ID:: KA2IR855LA1

If you:should have a ny question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitateto-contact us. Thank
you!
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